
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
27th September 2021 

Hydrotherapy Sessions 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Your child has been given the opportunity to participate in water based activities in the 
Hydrotherapy Pool on Thursday afternoons. The sessions are part of a challenge your child is 
taking part in for their Gateway award. People taking part in the award set their own challenges to 
achieve personal goals by experiencing new things, gaining confidence, improving health and 
wellbeing and having fun. It will take place on a weekly basis. 
 
Please can you read, sign and return the attached permission slip below ASAP, if you consent 
to this activity taking place.  
 
Can you please send your child’s swimming kit into school along with a towel in a bag and any 
personal hygiene items needed. These will be returned at the end of the day for washing.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

N.Booth 
 
Miss N. Booth  
Teaching Assistant 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Hydrotherapy sessions 2021 (return to N.Booth) 

 
 
Student Name: ________________________________________ Class: ____________________ 
 
 I consent for my son/daughter to participate in water based activities in the Hydrotherapy Pool. 
 
 
Signed: ______________________________________     Date: __________________________ 


